
 

Dear Friends 

 

 
Bethlehem manger square  

 

During the past year we sent you many words: 

words of requests, reports, stories, and  

gratitude for your support of the poor in the Holy Land. 

 

As our Christmas greeting we invite you to  

Listen in stillness to the Incarnate Word 

 Jesus Christ our new-born Saviour, Prince of Peace.  

 

May He grant you, your families and loved ones  

the peace that the world cannot give and  

may He inspire our leaders with courage to work for a just peace  

for all who live in this Holy Land.  

 

 

 

Sister Bridget Tighe and the team in Caritas Jerusalem 


